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Monday 12th February 2024 
 

Jump in attendance reward! 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We believe that good attendance is crucial to children attaining well, making good progress and 
reaching their full potential. Each week, the attendance trophy is awarded to the class with the best 
attendance.  
I am pleased to inform you that your child’s class achieved the highest attendance for the Autumn 
term therefore as a celebration of this they will be visiting jump in, Enfield for a fun filled session. 
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:                 5M- Wednesday 28th February 2024 

2E- Friday 1st March 2024 
 
Place:             Jump in, Enfield 
 
Time:              12-1pm 
 
Cost:                 The school will be subsidising this trip 
 
Travel:              Minibus 
 
The children will need a water bottle, their PE kit and a jacket with a hood advised in the event of 
rainy weather. 
We will provide them with a packed lunch for the day. If you want to provide your child with a 
packed lunch, please let the class teacher know in advance. 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission for your child to attend this visit.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
 

Nicky Ross  
Headteacher Woodpecker Hall Academy  
NSCT Leader of Primary Education 

 


